
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, OCTOBER 26, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

I ALWAYS ENJOY HEARING FROM OUR LISTENERS. AND ONCE IN A WHILE THAT 

LISTENER IS A PASTOR. IT ENCOURAGES ME TO HEAR FROM PASTORS BECAUSE I HAVE A 

FEELING THAT THEY ARE ALSO PROMOTING THE RADIO STATION TO THEIR 

CONGREGATIONS. YOU WOULD BE SURPRISED AT HOW MANY ‘CHURCH PEOPLE’ DON’T 

KNOW THAT WRVM EXISTS.  

PASTOR MARVIN, WHO HAS BECOME A GOOD FRIEND, WROTE DURING LETTER MONTH 

TO SAY, 

“DEAR STAFF. I’M WRITING TO EXPRESS GREAT APPRECIATION TO ALL OF YOU AT WRVM. 

YOU ARE A GREAT MINISTRY TO US AND THE PEOPLE OF OUR CHURCH. I LIKE THE VARIETY 

OF PROGRAMMING. YOU MINISTER STRENGTH, COURAGE AND CHALLENGES TO ALL AGES. 

MY WIFE AND I HAVE GONE ON SEVERAL WRVM BUS TRIPS AND HAVE ALWAYS BEEN BLESSED. 

WE HAVE BEEN WITH MIKE AND NANCY CORNELL ON MOST OF THESE TRIPS AND LOVE YOU 

BOTH VERY MUCH. WE URGE LISTENERS TO TAKE ADVANTAGE OF ONE OF THESE TRIPS. 

EVERYONE COMMENTS ON THEIR FAVORITE PROGRAMS BUT I WANT TO APPLAUD THEM ALL. 

THANK YOU MIKE AND NANCY, BRIAN, RANDY, ROCKE BROTHERS, MR. KILGORE, PEGGY AND 

ALL THE REST FOR PROVIDING SUCH A GREAT MINISTRY TO SO MANY. I FEEL THAT YOU ARE 

AN EXTENDED ARM OF THE CHURCH. GOD BLESS YOU AS WE HARVEST TOGETHER.” 

PASTOR MARVIN STATED, “I FEEL THAT YOU ARE AN EXTENDED ARM OF THE CHURCH.” 

I’M ENCOURAGED BY THAT STATEMENT BECAUSE THAT I WHAT WE SEEK TO BE. IT IS 

NOT OUR PLACE TO COMPETE WITH THE CHURCH BUT TO HELP SUPPORT WHAT PASTORS 

DO IN THEIR CHURCH EACH SUNDAY ALL THROUGH THE WEEK. WE PRESENT EXCELLENT 

BIBLE TEACHERS TO HELP YOU GROW IN YOUR KNOWLEDGE OF GOD’S WORD AND IN 

YOUR FAITH. AND AS YOU GROW, YOU BECOME BETTER EQUIPPED TO HELP SERVE IN 

YOUR CHURCH AND TO BE A WITNESS AMONG YOUR CIRCLE OF FRIENDS, CO-WORKERS 

AND FAMILY MEMBERS.  

THANK YOU PASTORS FOR MAKING WRVM KNOWN TO YOUR CONGREGATION. IF YOU 

WOULD LIKE A SUPPLY OF PROGRAM GUIDES TO GIVE OUT OR JUST HAVE AVAILABLE, 

WE WOULD LOVE TO SEND YOU HOWEVER MANY YOU NEED. 

THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRY IS A JOINT EFFORT BETWEEN YOU THE LISTENER AND US. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


